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International Clearance Process 

 
 
 
International Clearance MUST be applied for by all players that are born outside 
of the United States, regardless of citizenship or player’s ability.  GVSA can’t 
register players with MSYSA until they have clearance.   
 
If you receive a foreign Birth Certificate for registration please have the parents 
file the appropriate form for their situation found on this page 
http://www.ussoccer.com/about/federation-services/intl-clearance.   
 
International clearance forms and supporting documents are submitted by email 
to MSYSAat itc@michiganyouthsoccer.org. MSYSA will pass along on to U.S. 
Soccer.  The player's name and DOB (date of birth) must be in the email 
subject line. 
 
Once the player receives their International Clearance, Clubs need to provide a 
copy of the letter to GVSA as part of their registration paperwork. 
 
Exchange Student Exception Process can be found here: 
http://www.michiganyouthsoccer.org/AssetFactory.aspx?did=4934 
 
 
	


